TO: TOWN OFFICERS, WOOD COUNTY UNIT, W.T.A

There will be a meeting of the Wood County Unit of Wisconsin
Towns Association on the evening of Friday, February 16, 2018 at
7:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Remington Town Hall,
1596 Highway 80, Babcock, Wi 54413. Located on Highway 80 in
Babcock. :

Speaker: Tom Gardner, Owner/CEO, Hay Creek Companies, will
have a discussion about his Pallet Factory located in Pittsville, WL
WTA Directors and Elected Officials have been invited to attend.

County Unit Chairperson Jim Tremelling invites your presence at
this meeting.




